
 
Notice to Residents: 

Sidewalks and Accessibility Upgrades Project – Starting October 1, 2024 

As part of the Town of Port Hawkesbury's ongoing efforts to improve pedestrian safety and 
accessibility, we will be commencing the Sidewalks and Accessibility Upgrade Project in several 
areas starting October 1, 2024. This project is critical to enhancing the walkability and overall 
infrastructure of our town, and we appreciate your cooperation during the construction period. 

Affected Locations: 
• Embree Street 
• Hiram Street 
• MacSween Street 
• Bernard Street 
• Queen Street 
• Granville Street 
• Reynolds Street 

Work Details: 
• Start Date: October 1, 2024 
• Work Hours: 7:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
• Expected Duration: Until November 15, 2024 

 
Important Information for Residents: 

• Temporary Road and Sidewalk Closures: Some sections of sidewalks and roads may be 
temporarily closed to accommodate construction work. Traffic control measures will be in 
place to ensure the safety of both pedestrians and drivers. Local traffic will be allowed in 
these areas; however, minor delays may occur. 

• Parking Restrictions: Parking may be temporarily restricted in the affected areas. Please 
observe posted signage and instructions from on-site personnel. 

• Access to Properties: We will strive to maintain access to driveways and properties; 
however, there may be brief periods when access is limited. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 

• Noise and Dust: Some noise and dust are expected during construction. We will take steps 
to minimize any disruptions and appreciate your understanding. 

• Emergency Vehicle Access: Emergency vehicles will have full access to all areas at all 
times. 
 

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to improve our community's 
infrastructure. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 902-625-7888. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Town of Port Hawkesbury 


